
I am opposed to HB 3414.  I agree that we must address the affordable housing crisis America 
is experiencing right now, but this Bill is not the answer.  Please oppose it in favor of a bill that 
will address the economic issues that are at the root of the housing disparity.
Thank you for your time and attention. 
Sincerely,
Megan McCoy


